
 

 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
 
 
Pentecost has brought to a close the R.C.I.A. Programme (2018-19). We wish Alison and 
her family every blessing as she journeys forward in faith. 
Our new session will commence in August and we would like to extend an invitation to 
join us to anyone who has been thinking that they might like to become a Catholic; to 
anyone who is interested in deepening their understanding of their faith; and to anyone 
who would simply like to know more about Catholicism. 
There will be an opportunity to enquire on Tuesday 13th August at 7pm in the Parish 
Library. There will be a further opportunity on Sunday 18th August at 2pm also in the 
Parish Library. Registration of those interested would then take place on Tuesday 20th 
August when the first session will begin. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
Team contact details are given below. 
 
Margaret Farrell  07791 081706 
Gerry Walker   07474 255535 
Mairi McKenna   07841 976779   
 
E-mail   rcia@sbek.org 
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